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PWD Candidates Online Meeting on 23 June 2020 at 11:00 AM  

 

21 June 2020 

 

All PWD category students who are appearing in the Open Book Examination 

(OBE) in July 2020 must meet Dr. Naveen Mittal, Deputy Superintendent GBO 

Examinations 2020, on 23 June 2020 (Tuesday) at 11:00 AM. The meeting will be 

held online through google meet. The link of the meeting will be sent at 10:55 AM 

on their email ids provided by them. The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the 

following – 

1. Requirement of ICT infrastructure for downloading the question paper, 

sending the scanned single pdf file of the answer sheets, etc. 

2. Requirement of scribes/ writers. 

 

Feel free to contact at 9891935186 for any of your concerns. 

 

 
 

(Dr. Naveen Mittal) 

Deputy Superintendent, GBO Examination 2020 


